

George M. Steinbrenner III

Mr. Lenny Litman 6359 Birchfield Street Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania

Dear Lenny:

Received your letter of June 20, regarding your partner and his entrance into the American Basketball Association.

Please be advised that I will be most happy to cooperate with him in anyway possible. I still have a complete file on the American Basketball League including all of our minutes and all of the materials. I think the best way we could discuss this would be if on my next visit to Pittsburgh which should be in the very near future, if we could sit down for lunch together and perhaps enlighten him on some of the mistakes which we made so that he could avoid these mistakes. You may rest assured that I will be most happy to cooperate with you and Gabe, and I will pass my materials along without any problem.

The fellows who formed this league stopped here in Cleveland and met with me and Bob Malaga, and we had a nice visit. We were supposed to attend a meeting in California but other ship problems came up at that time and I was unable to attend.

I certainly hope that they are more successful than we were.

Best Personal Regards,

President

GMS:1e